
Sebring Elks Support Hands for the Homeless 
 

The Sebring Elks #1529 once again participated in the "Feeding Tampa Bay" mobile program 

at the Hands for Homeless in Avon Park.  On Saturday, February 17, 2024, members of the 

Lodge and one guest sorted food to be distributed to the needy in this area which is done twice 

a month.  Cars line up early in the morning and food items such as fresh fruit, vegetables, 

bread and protein are boxed up and placed in the trunk.  "The impact is that 1,016 meals reach 

212 children and 448 adults in every distribution."  This statistic is provided by The Hands for 

Homeless Executive Director, Jane Breylinger. 

 

Pictured are Elk members : back l-r: Ken Wheeler, Marty Bowers, John Lawson, & Ron 

Schilffarth.  Front l-r: Jane Breylinger, Diane Morse, Wainetta Holmes, Mary Brainerd, and 

guest Anne Worth. 

 

 


